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Triple P Parent Support Classes for Support Staff & Parents 

 

Farah Diba has delivered Triple P sessions for both parents and support staff. The feedback from 
which has been overwhelmingly positive.  

She delivered a session for 21 of our support staff. The feedback from every support staff 
member was very positive. Everyone agreed that the content was well delivered and was 
interesting, applicable and had enhanced their skills when dealing with young people. Everyone 
agreed they would recommend the course to other professionals. All participants agreed that 
Farah was an effective trainer. We are very keen to get Farah in to deliver more sessions for even 
more staff at a later date.  

Farah has also delivered the sessions to a group of our parents with children spread across the 
age ranges at Lister. They too have been very positive in their feedback and have actively 
encouraged others to get involved. One parent said, “It’s amazing. Even after the first session I 
had learnt so much”. 

I am very happy to recommend Farah Diba deliver Triple P sessions at your institution.  

 

Nick Smith 
Assistant Headteacher 
Lister Community School 
 

	


